
Broken jars who know Christ 

and make  Him known 

831 N. Sixth St. 

Greybull, WY 82426 

765-2415 

www.greybullcma.org 

office@greybullcma.org 

Pastor—Dave Havener 

  307-245-4750 

dahave@greybullcma.org 

 PRAYER IS PRIMARY 
REQUESTS FROM OUR ALLIANCE FAMILY 

 
 
 

  

 

 

ON GOING PRAYER CONCERNS 

T. & L. B.—Creative Access—Africa 

Spiritual Growth 

Persecuted churches around the world 
The SHACK Phase 2 
Our youth group & other community youth groups 
Your witness for Christ:-building relationships, opportunities to share  

Next Week’s worship leader—David Bottom 

Guest wifi password:  beourguest 

 

PRAYER & PRAISE CHAIN 
or INFORMATION HIGHWAY 

Call or e-mail Irene Tate (568-
2729 [7 rings to voice mail]) or 
(office@greybullcma.org) 

 

MEALS TO HOME    

Call  Sue Dellos (307-401-
2797) to request a few meals 
for  someone in need after 
sickness, hospitalization or a 
death. 

We support The SHACK, Executive Dir. David Bottom & Program Dir. Jenn Patrick 

Call them at 765-2190 for schedules & ways you can pray & be involved. 

    Treasury Report 

             General Fund Goal per month for 2018                 $    8,705.40 

             General Fund giving for month                                  $    5,058.00 

             Balance           $ - 3,646.40 

             GCF Faith Giving Goal for 2018      $ 12,776.00 

 GCF Giving for May as of 6/17/18                             $      520.00        

 GCF Giving for 2018 as of May                               $   8,140.00   

Uruguay—the Team there has just gotten their first intern, Winter Faltynski, who is from 

our own Rocky Mountain District.  Her folks pastor in Rapid City, SD.  She will be helping 
with English Camp, Adventure Camp and participating in some discipleship efforts.  Pray for 
Winter’s time here and that her influence will make a long time impact for Uruguay team.  See 
the “Griffins In Uruguay” Newsletter on the bulletin board for more info. 



The Lord’s Day  June 24 , 2018 

We gather together to devote ourselves to Christian instruc-

tion, fellowship, worship and prayer. (Acts 2:42) 

Sunday School   9:15 AM    

Biblical teaching and fellowship with classes for all ages. 
Classes meet downstairs. 

 

Worship Service                 10:30 AM 

 

Sermon               “Word Walkers—Obey It” 
                   Psalm 119:100-104, 112, 129-130, 167-168, Jm. 1:22  

    
Nursery  service is available for children 0-3 years old 

Ages 3-5 will have a class down stairs for the whole service 

Children age 4—grade 2  will be dismissed to Children’s Church before the sermon 

 

 

Youth Group  5:30 pm 

This Week         June 24-30, 2018 

Empowered by the Holy Spirit, we go through our week as am-

bassadors for Christ.  (Acts 1:8 & 2 Cor. 5:20) 

Monday—Friday                 Kidz Kamp/Meteetsee 

Wednesday       Noon         Bulletin deadline 

(Contact  Irene Tate at office@greybullcma.org or 568-2729 {7 rings to voicemail}) 

Friday                1-4 pm       Chess Club/all ages/basement 

Friday                7 pm          SHACK Free Movie/call The SHACK for title 

                

 

  Coming Soon! 

      

                June      25-29      Kidz Kamp 

                July       2&23       Elder Meetings/10am   

     4th of July 

      7&21       Men’s Breakfast/8am 

                            11              MOPS sponsored play date/Greybull Rec Center/9am 

    15              Governing Board Meeting/5:30 pm  

    25              MOPS sponsored play date/Splash Pad/Ten Sleep/9am 

 

Please Note….Dave and Brenda Havener have dropped their 
home land line.  So to contact Dave please call him at the 
church at 765-2415 or his cell at 307-245-4750.   

Sermons are now on the website—Go to www.greybullcma.org then click on worship service. 

Just So You Know….Strategic Giving Opportunities 

             Goal 2018                                             $   9,000.00 

             The A.M.I.G.O. Fund/pastors                   $      330.00 

             Dominican Republic/fish farming            $        89.98 

             Vietnam /Widows & Orphans                        $      165.65 

The Serenity Pregnancy Resource Center’s Baby Bottle 
Campaign is over .  If you haven’t brought your bottle back 
please do so ASAP to they can be returned to the Cody center. 

“More then a century after it’s founding, The Christian and 
Missionary Alliance remains characterized by a steadfast fideli-
ty to God’s Word and it’s authority, a constant testimony to Je-
sus Christ as God’s Son and our Savior, and a Holy Spirit-
inspired passion for evangelizing the nations in His name.”   
Jack W. Hayford, International Foursquare Churches.  

We have a new color copier!  While it is exciting to have 
color we must remember that it cost more per copy then black 
and white each month so we must be frugal.   

KIdz Kamp is this week (Monday thru Friday)!  Pray hard for the 

staff, jr. staff, cooks, kids, all around safety and weather.  Pray 

that lives will be changed!! 


